
                             
 

 

Mopar CAP Advisory Meeting 

Date: May 8, 2024 
 

In attendance: 

Rob Allred SCC, Brandie Biering SCC, Gary Fantozzi SCC 

Will Dwayne Layne’s, Ivan Dodge of Bellevue, Bill Leavitt Monroe 

 

Meeting started at 11:10 a.m. 

Last minute meetings were approved. 

 

• State of the class 

o 10 students 

▪ 7 lined up for fall. 

o All placed. 

o 1 more quarter - left brakes and suspension 

▪ Start at 6 and leave at 2. 

 

• Curriculum covered this quarter. 

o Different and transmissions 

o 4 weeks left of class. 

o They are doing okay with understanding the material. 

o Moved to the 7th edition Halderman book, we got a class set (17) 

• ASEEF Certification 

o Toyota just went through, and we only have minor stuff to fix. 

o Submit by August 

o ASE is having a hard time finding people to certify to be able to go check places (ETL) 

o We will need people to come out and go over our paperwork. 

o Then another group to come look over the building 

 

 



 

• State of the College 

o The college has hired a bunch of new people since so many people left during covid. 

o We have a new navigator for automotive to help with students to keep them in class. 

 

• Budget  

o We are doing well. 

o We get about 40,000 a year.  

o Rob has received the biggest grant of $144,000 for tools has helped. 

o We won’t know until July if we get it another year – the grant money. 

o  

• Suggested tools and or item to teach more for the class. 

o More electrical teaching 

o ADAS teaching 

o Electrical diag  

o Diag 

o More time writing stories. 

o Create an issue / assignment. 

▪ Need info about why replaces components. 

• Open discussion 

o Class is about $10,000 a year.  

o LMS is changing in July. 

o There is money for tuition for students. 

o Every new student needs to fill out FASFA for help with funding. 

 

Meeting ended at 12:10 p.m. 


